
CATHOLIC ARCHDIOCESE OF SYDNEY

We are committed to 
providing you with an 
environment where you can 
learn and have fun safely. 
We have ensured that 
your safety is embedded 
within our organisation to 
make sure you are heard, 
respected and valued.

You can read more about  
this in our Code of Conduct 
which can be found on our 
website.

Our commitment statement  
confirms that:

• We have a zero-tolerance approach to child abuse
• We will respond promptly and effectively to all abuse  
   concerns and complaints
• We uphold the dignity and rights of all children and  
   young people
• We will prioritise the safety of children and young people

OUR COMMITMENT 
TO YOU

https://www.sydneycatholic.org/casys/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Code-of-Conduct-for-Working-With-Children-review.pdf
https://www.sydneycatholic.org/safeguarding-and-child-protection/

